
 

 
 

 

 

 

 

MONDAY 
Febuary 

3rd 

TUESDAY 
Febuary 

4th 
 

WEDNESDAY 
Febuary 

5th 

THURSDAY 
Febuary 

6th 

FRIDAY 
Febuary 

7th 

Fugler Friends with 
Steph 

 
Marble Maze Race 

with Angel 
 

D&D White Dragon 
Showdown with 

Sarah 

Older Kids Club 
Obstacle Course 

with Kianah 
 

Clay Jewelery with 
Jazz 

 
2 Color Cupcakes 
with Ara and Matt 

 

Beaded Suncatcher 
Frame  

with Lena 
 
Finer Things Club 

How to Set a 
Table with Taylor 

 
Cheer Preactice 

with Reya 

Kid Cooks: 
Tortialls From 

Scratch with Sarah 
 

Yoga Bingo with 
Reya 

 
Basketball Golf 
with Armando 

Putt Putt Golf with 
Hunter 

 
Sensory Bottles 

with Angel 
 

Apple Oxidation 
with Steph 

MONDAY 
Febuary 

10th 

TUESDAY 
Febuary 

11th 

WEDNESDAY 
Febuary 

12th 

THURSDAY 
Febuary 

13th 

FRIDAY 
Febuary 

14th 
Marshmellow Tower 

Challenge with 
Armando 

 
Nature Scavenger 
Hunt with Angel 

 
D&D White Dragon 

Showdown Pt 2 
 

Braided Jewlery 
with Jazz 

 
Cat Toys to Donate 

with Older Kids 
Club and Kianah 

 
Snow Globes with 

Hunter 

Grow Crystal 
Hearts 

with Lena 
 

Piccadillies with 
Taylor 

 
Hula Hoop Skills 

with Reya 

Treasure Box Hunt 
with Leena and 

Matt 
 

Sports Club Soccer 
Skills with Kianah 

 
Carbon Sugar 

Snakes with Steph 

 

Important Info 

School Site Information:  8901 Lowell 
Dr NE Albuquerque NM 87122 

Site phone number: 505-480-1298 
Site Director: Lena Mendoza 

 

 

Double Eagle Children’s Choice 

Newsletter 

Febuary 3rd – Febuary 15th           

CHILD CARE ASSISTANCE CO-

PAYMENTS WAIVED  

You may qualify for free child care! ECECD has 

expanded eligibility for free childcare! Learn more 

about how New Mexico is supporting the health, 

well-being and education of children and families 

and see what programs you qualify for at 

nmececd.org! Or call 800-691-9067! 

 



 

 
 

 

Double Eagle Gives Back 
Our 5th grade students are working on an animal shelter 
community service projcet. They will be making toys and 

treats as well as taking dontations to give to the Bernallilo 
County Animal Care and Resource Center. We will accept 

new or getnly used blankets, collars, leashes, treats, hot 
dogs, durable toys and puppy pads.   

 

 

 

 

IMPORTANT UPCOMING DATES 
February 17th Full Day at Double Eagle for Presidents Day 

 
FULL DAY CARE IS SHARED BETWEEN DOUBLE EAGLE ELEMENTARY 

AND NORTH STAR ELEMENTARY. WE OFFER CARE BETWEEN THE 

HOURS OF 7AM AND 6 PM, MORNING AND AFTERNOON SNACKS 

ARE PROVIDED. FULL DAYS ARE A SEPARATE REGISTRATION FROM 

THE SCHOOL YEAR. 



 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

Kid Spotlight Meet 
Poppy! 

Poppy is one of our super fun 

kindergarteners. She loves wolves, 

riding her bike and having play dates 
with her best friends. 

 

What is your favorite food? 

Oreos are my favorite food because I 
really like cookies. 

 

What do you want to be when you 
grow up? 

A teacher like my mom. I want to 

teach 8th grade. 

 

If you could have any superpower 

what super power would you want? 

Flying, so I could fly onto the roof of 

my house. 

 

If you could change anything about 

CC what would you change? 

I would have time for screens and 
Minecraft.  



 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

        

  
  

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Parachuting Into Fun 
Recently we brought out a GIANT parachute to play some games 

together. The kids had fun using all their strength to lift the 
parachute high enough for everyone to get under it and sit in a 

rainbow bubble together. They also played a game where they had 

to work together to get all of the plastic balls off of the parachute 
as quickly as possible. 

We kept it out for almost all of the afternoon because the kids 
were just having so much fun with it.  



 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

The Finer Things In Life 
At the first gathering of our Finer Things Club the kids learned 
about proper table manners and learned the art of making tea. 

They had a variety of tea to choose from and enjoyed some books 

while they drank their tea and ate their tiny cupcakes. All of the 
tea was non-caffeinated and some of the kids were surprised of 

how some of their tea tasted. 

Alice, one of our third graders, and Taylor took turns reading 
books out loud to the group.  

  

“I thought the raspberry would be 

sweet but it was not. It was tart, 

Taylor taught me that word” 

  -Audrey  



 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


